Portfolio 
The portfolio you submit for evaluation at the end of fall quarter will reflect the stages of development in your projects, and will demonstrate your understanding of the key concepts of the program.
Your portfolio should contain the following:

· An introduction describing the way your portfolio is organized, and important features of your portfolio as a whole.

· Section introductions that discuss your relationship to the work, significant learning that occurred through the work, or your evaluation of it.
· Table of contents to guide the reader through each section of the portfolio.
· Seminar Essays, including all drafts of each essay, evidence of meetings with writing tutors, comments, and revisions. Notes taken while reading books and in seminar.

· Chief Leschi Exhibition component: a photo or copies of your project, and a short narrative "reading" of the project.
· Cabinet of Wonder project  (pictures are fine), including all text and a short narrative “reading” of the cabinet.
· Exhibit project: copies of notes, prototypes, designs and other contributions to exhibit team work. (Anything that documents 



your contributions to the team.
· Proposal: copies of all drafts of all sections of your proposal for spring projects (whether you are continuing or not), and 1 copy of your final proposal with changes made as recommended.
· Friday Studio Project Work: Documentation of prints from printmaking or photoland that are the cumulative results of this quarter's work.
A portfolio is a collection of work. Writing, drawing, painting, documentation of 3D projects, research and more can be collected in a portfolio. 


Include  any other work  from this quarter that you’re proud of.








